
 

 
 
 

 

Notice under National Gas Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Gas Law as follows: 

Under s 81, the AEMC gives notice that the Ministerial Council on Energy (MCE) has directed 
it to review liquidity in wholesale gas and pipeline trading markets on the east coast of Australia 
under the National Gas Rules. (Ref. GPR0005). 

Under s 81, the AEMC gives notice that the MCE has directed it to review the application of 
capacity trading reforms in the Northern Territory. (Ref. GPR0006). 

The terms of reference for both reviews are available on the AEMC’s website. 
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